
 

 
 
   
   
 
   

 P. O. Box 1380 ⧫ 121 Main Street  

 Buda, TX  78610  

 (512) 312-0084 

Meeting the Needs of the Citizens - Established 1881 

www.ci.buda.tx.us 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Contact: David Marino, Public Information Officer 

               512-312-0084 (Office) 520-576-4975 (Cell) 

 

BUDAFEST CANCELLED 

 

Budafest has been cancelled due to the expected rainy weather over the weekend. This 

event will not be rescheduled. Because Budafest is cancelled, there will be no road 

closures over the weekend. 

 

CARNIVAL UPDATE: Although Budafest is cancelled, the carnival is still happening 

at City Park. It will run today until 9:00 p.m. On Saturday (Dec. 3) and Sunday (Dec 4.) 

the carnival will be open from 9:00 am - 9:00 pm (weather permitting). 
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